
 

March 19, 2020 

Honorable Shannon Fortinberry 
Walthall County Chancery Clerk 
P.O. Box 351 
Tylertown, MS 39667 

Dear Honorable Fortinberry: 

Enclosed for your files is an executed Contract for Professional Services between Walthall 
County and Fortenberry and Ballard, PC CPA Firm for the performance of the services as set forth 
in the contract for Fiscal Years 2018 and 2019. This contract has been reviewed and signed by a 
representative of the Office of the State Auditor pursuant to Sections 7-7-211(e). 

Please let us know if you have any questions or need any additional information. 

Sincerely, 

Stephanie C. Palmertree, CPA, CGMA 
Director, Financial and Compliance Audit 

SCP/jlt 

Enclosure 

C: Fortenberry and Ballard, PC 
    Brent Ballard, President 
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Shad White 

AUDITOR


























